
Community Policing Report District 4 

Summary report for November 26, 2018 meeting 

No quorum 

 

Chairperson summarized the meeting with RCMP staff to define CPAC such as membership, scope, 

executive, and finances.  I have asked the membership to comment the mentioned criteria and to share 

their thoughts at the next meeting, January 22, 2019. 

The operations manager for MCDonalds Restaurants would like to join our committee. 

Reminded the membership of the contact number for Crime Stoppers:  1-800-222-8477.  The program 

continues to be an important and valuable program contributing to the solution of crimes in our 

communities. 

An employee in the commercial area off Byrne Rd. south side of Marine Way reported her safety 

concerns of trying to cross Byrne Rd to get to the mall, especially during the lunch hours. 

The Speed Watch Team has been informed of the request to monitor the speed of vehicles entering and 

leaving Burnaby South School lots onto Antrim Ave.   

There will not be a meeting in December.  Next meeting, Tuesday, January 26, 2019 at 2:00, District 4 

Community Police Office, 4501 Kingsborough St. 

 

Submitted by Mary Gates, CPAC Chairperson 


